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Dear Gadsden Elementary School District families, 

 

April 24, 2018 

UPDATE 

On April 19, 2018 statewide teacher leadership announced a scheduled walkout to begin April 
26 as part of the #RedforEd movement and the demand for increased funding for public schools 
in Arizona.  

As a result, all district schools will be closed on Thursday, April 26, 2018, and Friday, April 
27, 2018 as the safety of our students is our main priority. The duration of the walkout remains 
unknown, however we will monitor the situation closely and continue to communicate changes 
in a timely manner. 

All schools in the district will be closed, meaning that extracurricular student activities will be 
suspended during school closures including before and after school tutoring and athletic 
programs. Field trips that were scheduled ahead of the school closures will be addressed on an 
individual basis and parents will be updated. During the closures, no attendance is recorded, 
so you do not need to call the school.   

Gadsden School District Cafeterias will remain open during the school closure to provide 
healthy meals for the students in the community.   

Breakfast 

8:00a.m-9:00a.m 

Lunch 

11:00a.m.-12:00p.m. 

District plans will be reviewed regularly and updated as needed. We will continue to share 
information via our telephone notification system (School Messenger), district Facebook, and 
district website (gesd32.org). 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Dr. Raymond V. Aguilera 
Superintendent of Schools 
Gadsden Elementary School District #32 

 

 
“From Wild West to Nation’s Best.” 

                  Johns Hopkins University 
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